
Work Placement  

Baby Bank 

Mark has recently started a placement at the Baby Bank, in Avenue Road. He is enjoying 
working alongside the staff helping to sort and organise the donations that they receive. He is 
gaining more work-related skills every week. He is hoping to increase his time there soon as 
his confidence grows! 

 

Great work Mark! 

 


